
The Recording Academy Announces 2024
Class of New Members, Including Christian
Anderson, aka Trust'N

Anderson announced the selection via his Instagram

@trustn.

Lost Boy Entertainment LLC's Cofounder

Christian Anderson aka Trust'N Joined

The 2024 Recording Academy Class Of

New Elects.

LOS ANGELES, CA, UNITED STATES,

September 4, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/

-- The Recording Academy, known for

hosting the prestigious Grammy

Awards, has announced its 2024 class

of new members. Among the talented

and diverse group of artists and

industry professionals is Christian

Anderson, more famously known as

"Trust'N" or "The Lost Boy." This

announcement marks a major

milestone in Anderson's professional

career and solidifies his place in the

music industry as grammy voting

member.

At just 15 years old, Anderson began

his journey in the music industry, writing and producing his own music. His passion and

dedication to his craft led him to found Lost Boy Entertainment LLC, a renowned PR and digital

marketing firm. With Anderson at the helm, Lost Boy Entertainment LLC has retained a stacked

list of Fortune 500 clients, famous influencers, and some of today's top musicians.

Now, as a member of the Grammy Academy, Anderson expressed his gratitude and excitement

for this achievement. He stated, "Being a part of the Recording Academy is a dream come true. I

am honored to be recognized for my contributions to the music industry and to be among such

talented and respected individuals." Anderson also shared his plans to leverage this milestone to

further his career and continue making an impact in the music world. Anderson's journey from a

young musician to a Grammy Academy member is an inspiration to aspiring artists and a

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://lostboyent.com


reminder of the power of hard work and determination.

The Recording Academy's 2024 class of new members showcases the organization's

commitment to diversity and inclusion in the music industry. The Academy's President and CEO,

Harvey Mason Jr., stated, "We are thrilled to welcome such a talented and diverse group of new

members to the Recording Academy. Each member brings a unique perspective and skill set that

will contribute to the growth and evolution of the music industry."

The Recording Academy's announcement of its 2024 class of new members, including Anderson

(Trust'N), is a testament to the organization's dedication to recognizing and supporting talented

individuals in the music industry.

Writing Staff

Lost Boy Entertainment LLC

email us here

Visit us on social media:

Instagram

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/740740785

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/4826983
https://www.instagram.com/lboyent/?hl=en
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/740740785
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

